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                                                                                                                       Your doctor thinks you may have a blood clot in your leg.  To know for certain you will need to have an ultrasound performed

A fax has been sent to the Vascular Laboratory with your details on it.  You should call them at 9.30am on the first working day after you have been sent home from the A&E.  Call them on (091) 54 2346 or (091) 54 2347 for an appointment.  If they cannot perform your ultrasound on that day then you will need to return to the Accident and Emergency Department for another injection

Treatment has been started (the injection you were given) and will be continued daily until you have the ultrasound performed.  This is exactly the same treatment you would have received had you been admitted to hospital.  If you are not expected to have your ultrasound the day after your attendance in the Accident & Emergency Department, then the doctor will have organized with you to either come back for further injections or to go to your GP for them

You should return to the Emergency Department with this information sheet if:

· You get symptoms such as shortness of breath, cough, chest pain or blood in your sputum 

· You are not coping at home

· You start bleeding from anywhere

It is your responsibility to call the Vascular Laboratory on 

(091) 54 2346 on the first working day following your visit to the A&E

Doctor’s Signature:


